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The Gow School

Greetings Gow Community,

In our communication back in September, we announced that The Gow School
Board of Trustees has selected John Farber, from Resource Group 175, to lead the
search for the next head of school at Gow, following Mr. Rogers planned retirement
in June 2023.

This week, Mr. Farber visited campus meeting with administration, faculty and
staff, students, and families. The purpose of his visit was to help facilitate the
discovery chapter to write the position statement. In an effort to gather additional
input for the position, Mr. Farber has created a brief survey. This survey will not
only help to complete the position statement, but assist him in identifying the
needs of The Gow School moving forward. We need your help.

The deadline for completing the survey is Friday, November 19, 2021.

The survey consists of eight questions; and providing your name is optional. Each
section includes an opportunity for you to add comments. We appreciate your
taking the time to submit your responses. Please reach out to John Farber with
any questions regarding this search process. He can be reached at
jfarber@rgl75.com.

We offer gratitude for all you do for Gow and taking time to provide valuable input
toward this significant next step for our School.

Best regards,

Skip Wilday Mary Ann Coulson
Chair, Board of Trustees Chair, Search Committee
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